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When asked your opinion on any subject – say, fornicators,
your answer is, “I have no opinion.  My kingdom government’s
position is in God’s Word 1 Corinthians 6:9-10, says, “do you
not know that the unrighteous shall not inherit the Kingdom of
God.  Do not be deceived, neither fornicators shall enter the
Kingdom of God.”  There are other unrighteous listed with
fornicators but I was not asked about them.

How about unity?   Jesus prayed for unity in John 17.  If you
only gave the answer from the Word of God on any issue, there
will be no division.  Remember, we have no opinion or private
interpretation in a kingdom with a Sovereign God.  His Word is
law and unchangeable.  There would be no division about the
rapture.  The word rapture itself is not mentioned in the
Bible.   Jesus  tells  us  when  He  will  return  in  Matthew
24:3-14.  His disciples came to him privately and asked Him,
“Tell us when will these things be and what will be the sign
of Your coming, and of the end of the age?  And Jesus answered
and said to them, ‘SEE TO IT THAT NO ONE MISLEADS YOU.”  Do
you realize how many times have we heard in the last few years
that He is at the door.  He could come any day!!!!  Look at
all the books that were written 100 years ago and in modern
times and He has not come yet.  I repeat again, “See to it
that no one misleads you.”  Many will come in My name and will
mislead many.  You will be hearing of war and rumors of wars,
don’t be frightened for those things must take place but that
is not the yet the end.
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For  nation  will  rise  against  nation,  and  kingdom  against
kingdom  and  in  various  places  there  will  be  famines  and
earthquakes.  But all these things merely the beginning of
birth pangs.  Then they will deliver you up to tribulation and
will kill you and you will be hated by all nations on account
of My name.  And many false prophets will arise and will
mislead many.  And because lawlessness is increased, most
people’s love will grow cold.  But the one who endures to the
end he shall be saved.

AND THIS GOSPEL OF THE KINGDOM SHALL BE PREACHED IN THE WHOLE
WORLD FOR A WITNESS TO ALL THE NATIONS, AND THEN THE END SHALL
COME.  Do you see a rapture or second coming before the gospel
of the kingdom is preached to the whole world?  Who in America
is preaching the gospel of the kingdom (the good news of the
rule of God) right now in just America not to mention the
whole world?

I have been writing articles on the Kingdom of God since
sometime around 2012 with very little knowledge.  There has
been a negative response to the Kingdom Message because we are
engrained with religion and false concepts of the ways of
Jesus.  Jesus is not coming back until the gospel of the
Kingdom shall be preached to the whole world.  We determine we
who have been given dominion will determine when Jesus will
return!!!!!  Wake up America, we have much work to do – rid
our nation of this evil inhabitants that have overtaken our
nation.

Most of us are going to have to get much more serious about
Jesus and His Kingdom ways.  If we don’t repent and forsake
this easy and passive false Christianity religion we have
embraced and become citizens of the Kingdom of God, we are in
for a rude awakening in this nation.  If the watchman and the
prophets cannot bring us to repentance, then God will send us
His judgment to bring us to repentance.  We can repent now or
after the horrendous pain and judgment!!!!  HATH GOD REALLLY
SAID?



Yes, He has – if you want to know what God will really do,
read in the Word of God to see what He did in the past to
rebellious and disobedient religious nations that were not
taking repentance and a return to Him very seriously!!!!!  God
bless, I remain His warrior and watchman, Glynn Adams (Thanks
to the late Myles Munroe and his wonderful books and tapes on
the Kingdom of God, and Eklesia by Joe Nicola.)
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